CP PTA MONDAY MINUTES

December 18, 2017

SHOUT OUTS!

e A big thank you to all that ordered apparel from our holiday sale and to Julie Gauley for chairing apparel.
You can still order embroidered items throughout the year at (seasonal items will be rotated accordingly):

https://mygnpstore-com.myshopify.com/collections/CP

e Our Membership is up 30% from last year! A big thank you to our Members, and to
our Board and all those that volunteered to work membership tables. A special
thank you to Lindsay Pecoraro-- Membership Chair for handling all those
transactions, and to Joe Zimolong our VP of Technology for creating an online
source for membership.

Looking for something fun to do on break?

EVERY FRIDAY IN DECEMBER, meet friends to play, eat, and have fun!

10% of all food bills and gameplay goes back to the Country Parkway PTA.

Show the flyer http://www.countryparkwaypta.my-pta.org/Content/22 581/Files//RockysFlyer.pdf and mention you
are supporting the Country Parkway PTA to your waiter when purchasing food. Please go to the front desk when
recharging or purchasing new gameplay cards.

REFLECTIONS CONTEST: is now up and running at Country Parkway! All students received a paper mailer in
take home folders last week. This is a PTA sponsored activity and being fully embraced by Mr. Bowen, CP faculty and
headed up by our very own Mrs. Murphy. If your child would like to submit an entry please follow the link to our
website and Reflections tab for more information. Deadline to enter is February 26 in room 117

http://www.countryparkwaypta.my-pta.org/Content.asp?PagelD=4&Mode=EDITSITE&Refresh=True

Are you holiday shopping on Amazon???

Register and shop with Amazon Smile and help the PTA by going to: https://smile.amazon.com/ Then select PTA
New York Congress 19-257 Country Parkway PTA as your charity of choice




(Amazon will donate a portion of your purchase back to us at no extra cost to you!!!)**We’ve already raised 5106.00
since November “17 just from people using this option! Let’s keep it going! Thanks so much for your support!*

Yearbook Photos Needed:

e Photos taken of your children at school events only please.

e  Pictures taken at events/vacations/parties outside of school CANNOT be used in the yearbook.
e Please send your pictures to: shanicadees@gmail.com

o ***Plegse do NOT send in hard copies or thumb drives***

e Any questions please contact Shanica Dees @ shanicadees@gmail.com

Next PTA Meeting is January 10 at 7PM in Commons!

A printable word document of the weekly Monday Minutes can be found under the Membership Tab on our website
at http://countryparkwaypta.ch2v.com

If you have questions or would like an item added to Monday Minutes, please contact Lynne Hales at
l.hales95@gmail.com




